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2nd November 2015
	Dear Parents and Pupils, 


Additional donations received towards our Potjie evening were from the Ishwardutt and Simms Families.  Thank you for the donation.

A huge thank you to those families who supported our evening.

We raised an amazing R7 220.00.

The monies raised will be put toward the renovating of the boys’ bathroom in 2016.


Created by the Children of Wendon Academy

Parents, we still have additional packs of cards available.  This is your child’s art.  Please support them in buying one pack, at least, as they are so proud of their captured art now made into personalized cards.

Art Cards:

Your child’s ART will be the first card you see.  Nine (9) additional cards will be in the pack.

Each Pack:

Each pack of card contains ten (10) cards.

Cost:


R50.00 per pack of cards – That is just R5.00 per card.

Ordering:

Please fill in the reply slip at the end of the newsletter.

You may order as many packs as you wish for extended family and friends.  You certainly will not go wrong in ordering this as a gift for anyone. 
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Senior Primary

Mrs McPherson

Juniors
David Westman
-
Good work in Maths.
Ms Horn

Grade 6
Kuilin Pillay
-
Excellent NS (Natural Science) results.
Nokwanda Yotwana

-
Very good Maths work.

Mrs Smith
Grade 7
Brandon Liebenberg, Leonard Impson, Atish Puran
- 
Excellent English Orals.
Chief

Workshop

Christian Stubbs
-  Most improved in accuracy.
Computers

Umtha Mkosi

-  Consistent and creative work.
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The catalogues were sent out last week.  

Please take note of dates and deadlines should you want to order from Waltons.  The stationery will then be sent to school in November, alleviating those dreadful queues when buying stationery for 2016.

Last order date is Friday 6th November.
Invoices will be sent on Friday 13th November
Collection of stationery is on Tuesday 17th November.
Please do not order any stationery that your child already has and can use again next year.  Stationery will only be released once payment has been received.  

Please DO NOT send in CASH, we ask that you do an EFT into WALTONS account (not Wendon Academy).  
An invoice will be sent to school prior to the delivery of stationery.  This will then be sent to you as soon as possible.  You will be given the banking details and a reference number to record as proof of payment.  PLEASE send in proof of payment to Wendon Academy on email admin@wendon.co.za. 
(PLEASE NOTE:  NO CHEQUES WILL BE ACCEPTED)



Please can we all remember our dedicated caretakers who constantly maintain cleanliness within our school property.  What would we do without them?  Let us show our gratitude by sending in the following consumables by Grade 
or a cash donation would be greatly appreciated:
JUNIORS

GRADE 6

GRADE 7

GRADE 8

GRADE 9

GRADE 10

GRADE 11

GRADE 12

Mealie Meal

Sweets

Biscuits

Hand soap

Hand cream

Sugar Beans

Rice

Bully Beef 
Dishwashing

     Liquid
Washing Powder

Coffee

Sweets

Baked Beans

Oil

Flour

Salt

Tuna Tins

Face Cloth

Sugar

Biscuits

Jam

Tinned Veg

Tinned Fruit

Tea

Peanut Butter

Soya Mince

Salt + Pepper

Rice

Mealie Meal

Sugar Beans

Sugar

Oil

Tea

Biscuits
Oats

Coffee
Long life Milk

Biscuits

Sweets

Oil

Rice

Instant Pud

Rusks

Samp
Salt +

     Pepper
Bath Soap

Face Cloths

Tinned Veg

Tinned Fruit

Rice

Mealie Meal

Washing powder

Salt

Beans

Rice

Mealie Meal

Sugar Beans

Sugar

Oil

Tea

Biscuits

Chocolate

Coffee

Mealie Meal

Sweets

Biscuits

Hand soap

Toothpaste

Sugar Beans

Rice 

Tuna Tins
MANY MANY THANKS!!



Thank you to our parents who have sent in flowers and who still are sending in for the remaining weeks ahead.


Term 4

16th Nov

Dewchan Family, Austin Gr 12

Prize Giving
Christodoulou Family, Aik – Gr 11

What a pleasure it is to arrive at school and be greeted by flowers in the foyer.  Thank You



November
Mon 2nd 

Study Leave Grade 9, 10 and 11

Tues 3rd 

Study Leave Grade 8, 9, 10 and 11

Fri 6th 

Last day for Waltons Orders

Please send in Waltons orders to Mrs Beley

Wed 4th – Tues 10th 

Tests and Exams for Grade 8,9,10, 11 and 12
Thurs 11th 

Study Leave Grade 8,9,10,11

Thurs 12th – Fri 13th 

Test and Exams for Grade 8,9,10, 11 and 12
Friday 13th 

Waltons invoices to be delivered

Tues 17th 

Waltons boxes due to arrive

Thurs 19th 

Dino Alive

Please RSVP by Thursday 29th October
Tues 24th 

Grade 7 Fun Day

Details to follow.
Fri 27th Nov

End of Year Braai

Bring braai packs and costumes.
December
Tues 1st
High School Prize Giving

18h30
Wed 2nd 

Senior Primary Prize Giving

18h30
Thurs 3rd 
School Closes for 2015 at 11h00

*****This Calendar of Events may change from time to time, so please be sure to check it out each week for any updates or amendments*****



Kind regards

Mrs Wendy Hicks

Managing Director

“The greatest possession we have costs nothing, it’s known as love” – Brian Jett
( - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Creative Art Cards

Name of Child:  ____________________________________________  Grade :  ______________

I would like to order ______________ x packs of 10 cards @R50 each.

I have enclosed R________________________
